
 

 

Wednesday 27th March 2024 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to invite all families to join us in prayer during Holy Week. Children from across the 
St Joseph family gathered at Notre Dame College last week to record our Holy Week liturgy.  
 
Our virtual liturgy will be available as a video on our website from Wednesday, 27th March 2024.  
 
Holy Week Liturgy 
https://sjcmat.co.uk/holy-week/  
 
 
Finally, I would like to wish all families a happy and holy Easter.  
 
 
In partnership and prayer, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Truby 
CEO 
 

https://sjcmat.co.uk/holy-week/

